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Hope Orchard and Wellness Walk 

We were treated to a beautifully sunny spring morning last Saturday when the first round of fruit trees 

were planted in our Hope Orchard.  If you took any photos on the day that you are happy to share, we 

would love a copy sent to questions@thomasrussell-junior.staffs.sch.uk.  We hope the majority of the 

remaining trees in Phase One will be with us very soon so we can have a second planting event on Friday 

21st May from 4:15 – 5:30.  We will look to plant Phase Two in Autumn for anyone else wishing to sponsor 

a tree / bench / wild flowers.   

 
Parent Consultations 

We look forward to seeing you via Zoom for our Parent Consultations 

next week.  If you have made an appointment that you are no longer 

able to attend, please do let us know and we will do our best to 

rearrange to a more convenient time.   

Along with this Newsletter, you will find a letter containing the link, 

Meeting ID and passcode for each teacher’s Zoom consultation 

meetings.   

 

Enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend and we will see you on Tuesday 4th May  

 
Best wishes, Mrs Sharpe 
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